
         

                                         
                                         

                                         
                                             

               

    

     

IESO Engagement 

From: Linda Oliver 
Sent: June 7, 2021 11:02 AM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Feedback - Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment 

To Independent Electricity Systems Operator, 

I am dismayed that we are in a climate crisis and in the province of Ontario greenhouse gas emissions have increased 
since 2018 and sadly emissions will continue to increase if the plan of our government is to ramp up gas‐fired electricity 
and cut investments in renewable energy. Do the MPP's at Queen's park have their heads in the sand and hope the 
climate crisis will just pass us by? We need to phase our fossil fuels, not expand their use! I strongly support the phasing 
our of gas plants in the near future! 

Yours truly, 

Linda Oliver 
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